Crystal Orr

From: ALTON Greg * DEQ <greg.alton@deq.state.or.us>
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 3:11 PM

To: Crystal Orr

Cc: Jill Rolfe

Subject: RE: P-21-003 TRC MEMO

This Message originated outside your organization.

OK. My comments are if the house is on septic currently they need to show it on the Plat and specify its fate. Either to
continue to service the existing residence or properly decommission the tank in place and submit appropriate
documentation to DEQ.

Gregory H Alton

Regional Onsite Wastewater Specialist
381 N 2" st

Coos Bay, OR 97420

541-269-2721 Ext. 225

I State of Oregon
[+ Department of Environmental Quality

From: Crystal Orr <corr@co.co0s.or.us>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:45 PM

To: ALTON Greg * DEQ <greg.alton@deq.state.or.us>
Subject: RE: P-21-003 TRC MEMO

I don’t think | will be doing this one via zoom unless you would like to be included? This was kind of a last minute
meeting because staff will be on vacation.

Cryotal O

Planner I

Coos County Planning

60 E Second St, Coquille, OR 97423 (Physical address)
225 N Adams St,Coquille, OR 97423 (Mailing Address)
541-396-7770

From: ALTON Greg * DEQ <greg.alton@deq.state.or.us>
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:32 PM

To: Crystal Orr <corr@co.co0s.or.us>

Subject: RE: P-21-003 TRC MEMO

This Message originated outside your organization.

Hi Crystal,

Are you going to send out a zoom invite? This one is on sewer so not much for me other than it appears the existing
residence is likely on septic and there is a well that’s not shown just the well house.

Thanks, Greg

Gregory H Alton



